
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning Susan Sirmons, 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, May 13, 2024 8:41 AM 
'Soosie' 
RE: Docket #20240032. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/13/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02938-2024 

Per your request, you have been added to docket 20240032-SU as an interested person. You will now be issued by email 
any further notices of meetings or hearings, and certain orders pertaining to the docket, as well as recommendations. 

Thank you, 

Hiep Nguyen 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6746 

-----Original Message-----
From: Soosie <soosie71@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 11:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240032. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

As a property owner/resident (for 48 years) within the service area of the above referenced sewer proposal, I am 
respectfully requesting to be added to your " interested persons" list. Please keep me informed of any/all information 
regarding this proposal to include notification of informal meetings, FAW notices, all recommendations and final orders 
issued by the commission. 
Thank you for your courtesy & consideration, 

Susan Sirmons 
190 Kettle Harbor Drive 
Don Pedro Island 
soosie71@gmail.com 

Mailing address: 
P.O Box 701 
Placida, FL 33946 
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